
Carrying out high-quality
research helps us to improve
NHS care and find better
treatments for the future.

Can you help us?

THIS PRACTICE
IS CHANGING
LIVES WITH
RESEARCH

This GP practice is involved in
research, helping to improve our
patients’ lives. 

You might be invited to take
part in a research study, or you
can ask your doctor, nurse or
other healthcare professional if
there is a study you could be
involved in.

To find out more about
taking part in research visit

 www.bepartofresearch.uk 

You can also scan the QR
code below to sign up to our

monthly newsletter.

www.tinyurl.com/msdezjd9


